BORGHESE

September 6, 2007

Dear Tina:

Congratulations on your retail sales increase for the spring 2007 retail scason. Your hard
work and dedication to Borghese is genuinely appreciated.

You are a true professional and an asset to the Borghese team. Thank you for all you do.
We look forward to your continued success.

Sincerely,

e 2

eil Petrocelli, VP Sales/Marketing
Julieanne DesJardins, National Sales Manager
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